

September 2023

Dear Hadley Years, 7 – 13 Families,

We hope everyone had a fantastic Summer. It was great to see so many of your children and young people at our activities over the holidays.

Now the new term is under way, we wish to ensure you are aware of the after-school activities run by our Oasis Community Hub Hadley Youth Workers taking place in the Ponders End Youth Centre. We are looking forward to welcoming back some familiar faces along with newcomers so they can get involved with our fun programme of activities.

Our Youth Workers are experienced and trained in working with young people, providing a safe and fun environment with access to positive activities promoting physical activity, creativity, life skills, volunteering and workshops.

The sessions are free of charge and are open to anyone in Years 7 and above (11-19 years old). When your young person attends for the first time, they will need to register with us and you will need to fill in a consent form which can be sent to you as a QR code via email or text.

The timetable we have in place for this half term is:

Mondays and Tuesdays: Ponders End Youth Centre, after school until 5:30pm

Monday late session: Ponders End Youth Centre, 6:30pm-8:30pm Wednesday: Bell Lane Youth Centre, after school until 5:30pm

If you have any questions or require more information, please get in touch with Cat Still (Head of Youth Services) on 07971225535 or via email cat.still@oasishadley.org.

Yours sincerely,

Cat Still Head of Youth Services